
 

 

You are invited to 

 
6th Grade 

Badger Orientation 
 

Monday, August 13, 2018 

5:00 PM 
 

Let’s kick off  the 2018-2019 school year on Monday, August 13, 2018 at 5:00 PM at the 

Karnes City Junior High!  Students are invited to meet in the gym and will have the 

opportunity to learn some of the expectations for the new school year, walk through their 

schedule with their friends, and meet their new teachers! 

 

Parents will be welcomed in the Karnes City ISD Performing Arts Center to meet with the 

math department and receive information about how to help your student.  Parents will 

also have the opportunity to learn more about PBIS at KCJH. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 
5:00 PM 6th Grade Badger Orientation begins in the KCJH gym for students 

5: 00 PM 6th Grade parent meeting in the KCISD Performing Arts Center 

5:15 PM Release students to walk through their schedule and meet the 

teachers. 

 Bells will ring followed by an announcement for students to 

change classes. 

 Band and Music will meet in room 17 
 

5:45 PM Students will meet in the KCISD Performing Arts Center for 

Badger Back to School Night 

 

 At the conclusion of orientation, please join us in the KCISD 

Performing Arts Center for KCJH Badger Back to School Night! 


